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Please Plan To Join Us at Oceanview 

Our Luncheon and Professional Forum will provide a unique opportunity to be with SUBRON ELEVEN’s 

Command Master Chief 

Bruce Renne,  President 

 (pres@nslpacsw.com) 

 

Zoom Coverage 

The October Meeting will see a return 
to the Zoom World.  We want to include 
out of town Members to the Best of Our 
Ability.  Details will be provided as we 

approach the October 12 date. 

Yes—Zoom in October 

Master Chief Green was raised in Phoenix, Ariz. and enlisted in the Navy on July 31st, 2000 and reported to 
Recruit Training in Great Lakes, Ill. 

Upon Completion of recruit training, he reported to Basic Enlisted Submarine School (BESS) in Groton, CT 
for training. 

In August 2001 he reported to the USS CHEYENNE (SSN-773) in Pearl Harbor, Hawaii. While onboard he 
completed two Western Pacific Deployments in the FIFTH and SEVENTH Fleets. His first Deployment was 
extended three months in support of Operation Iraqi Freedom and Operation Enduring Freedom. While 
onboard USS CHEYENNE she received two Battle Efficiency “E” awards and two Commander, Submarine 
Group SEVEN Red and Green Navigation “N” awards. During his tour he was advanced to Second and then 
First Class Petty Officer. 

In July 2006 he reported to the Staff of Submarine Squadron ELEVEN in Point Loma, CA as the Operations Division Leading Petty 
Officer and later as the Assistant Navigator. During his tour at COMSUBRON ELEVEN he qualified Assistant Navigator onboard USS 
HAMPTON (SSN-767), and was certified ANAV at COMSUBRON ELEVEN. 

In September of 2009 he reported to USS HAMPTON (SSN-767) in Point Loma, CA as the Assistant Navigator, and later took the du-
ties as the Navigation Operations Enlisted Advisor as well. During his tour aboard HAMPTON he ensured the safe Navigation of the 
Ship as she deployed twice. Once to the 5th Fleet and once to the 7th Fleet. While onboard HAMPTON he qualified Chief of the Boat. 

In February of 2014 he reported to the COMSUBPAC TRE Team, as the Assistant Navigator and assumed the duties of the COMSUB-
PAC FORCE ANAV. 

In January 2017 he reported to USS HAMPTON (SSN-767) and relieved as the Chief of the Boat, later he relived as COB on WARSHIP 
SCRANTON in January 2018. While assigned to the Iron Horse he deployed to the 7th Fleet. 

In September 2019 he relieved as the Senior Enlisted Leader of Portsmouth Naval Shipyard Detachment San Diego in Point Loma, CA. 

In June 2020 he relieved as the SUBRON Eleven Command Master Chief. 



 

Key Dates 

October 12—Chapter Luncheon 

November 9—Chapter Luncheon 

November 11—All Flags at the 52 Boat Memorial 

November 11—Veterans Day 

November 17-18—NSL Annual Symposium 

 CMDCM Nick Green 

“An SSN Centric Submariner” 

Check Out Our Website for all of the Photos, Events and Latest 

Information 



September at Oceanview 

Captain Johnson—A Great Guest 

 

We were very pleased to have CAPT Allen Johnson, USN, Director of COMTHIRDFLT’s MOC and N3, speak to us at our Septem-

ber luncheon.  He did a terrific job of answering, "What is a MOC and what does it do?”  He explained the Maritime Operations 

Center as a concept that Third Fleet has recently adopted.  It takes the C3F staff from being a maritime HQ that trains and cer-

tifies deploying forces, to one that coordinates maritime capabilities through a full range of military operations.  This shift to a 

full campaign approach was necessitated by an emerging China and a rearming Russia, which increased the likelihood of facing 

major combatant operations in the Pacific.  The MOC “Monitors, Assesses, Plans, Directs and Communicates” in conjunction 

with other MOCs worldwide to achieve C3F's expanded mission.  CAPT Johnson concluded with words of praise for Submarine 

Force readiness and effectiveness ... applauding submarine crews for how hard they are working despite how heavily they are 

being tasked these days.  "Thank you, CAPT Johnson!". Video Clips of CAPT Johnson’s talk will soon be available on the 

NSLPACSW Website. 

Captain Johnson Explains “The Big Picture” President Bruce Renne presents Captain Johnson 

with “A Century of Submarines . . . “ 

“Let the Taco Salad Begin” 

At the Head Table 

Donna Kaup, Captain Johnson, Bruce Renne, John Schmidt, Don Mathiowetz, Sam Ward 



The Roundup of Round Tables 

September 2021 

 



Recognize Some of the Usual Suspects? 

September 2021 

 

Frank Borik, Donna Kaup and Stella Borik Louise and Steve Andres 

Bob Decesari and Joe Hughes Larry Brenner and Don Mathiowetz 

Jim Bryant and Bill Gaines Chic Bowling flanked by his son and Bob Christman 

The Chilean Submarine was in 

San Diego for several months as 

part of the DESI Program.  On 

departure, the CS CARRERA was 

presented with the framed art-

work show.  Here, Bruce Renne 

presents the gift to Captain, 

Commander Sergio Carter. 



NSLPACSW 

Luncheon and Forum 

Reservations Information 

Luncheon and Professional Forum Reservations 

Naval Submarine League, Pacific Southwest Chapter 

11:15 AM, Tuesday, October 12th, 2021 

Oceanview at Ballast Point, Building 501, Naval Base Point Loma 

Lunch is served at 11:50 AM 

http://pacificsouthwest.navalsubleague.org 

For Members and Guests 

The Luncheon/Forum will cost $20 each 

Payable at the door with check or cash 

Lieutenants, CPOs and Enlisted E-6 and Below are guests of the Chapter. 

  These Active Duty personnel will be welcomed at our luncheons and professional forums with  

No Charge 

Make Your Reservations before Friday, October 8th, 2021 

By e-mail:  nslpacsw@hotmail.com 

By Mail:    NSLPACSW, 3528 Liggett Drive, San Diego, CA 92106 

By Phone:  619-508-4401 (Talk or Text) 

Provide the names of members and guests attending 

Guests are Always Welcome—Plan to Bring Some! 

Payable at the Door, checks should be made out to:  NSLPACSW Chapter 

Reservations Deadline: Friday October 8th, 2021 

If you do not have an active duty, DoD CAC, retired military or Dependent ID for the Naval Base 

Point Loma access, please text 619-508-4401 or e-mail nslpacsw@hotmail.com when making your 

Reservation for assistance in making Base access arrangements.  You must be escorted by a member 

with a Valid ID unless you have submitted a Form 5512 prior to now (As Previously Announced). 

For those who are unsure of your access status, please contact Charlie MacVean at 619-

508-4401 before Noon on Friday October 8th, 2021 


